
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 October 2013   
          
  
Newsletter No 6 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Thought for the Week 
‘Whoever pursues righteousness and kindness will find life, righteousness and honour’ 

Proverbs 21:21 
 
Parent Questionnaires 
Thank you to all those parents/carers who have returned the parent questionnaire. A special thank 
you to parents/carers who made such complementary comments about our school.  I am in the 
process of going through each questionnaire in more detail and will respond to any comments or 
concerns in due course. 
 
Parking Issues Outside School 
Once again a number of parents/carers have brought to my attention parking issues outside of 
school. I have advised these parents to write to the local council in support of traffic measures being 
put in place.  I would advise anyone else with concerns to do the same. Thank you for your support 
in this matter. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 14 October 2013. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for 
coffee afterwards. If Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration 
Assembly finishes. This demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is 
valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your support. 
 
  Weekly Certificates 

  Saiya Powell   Nursery 
For trying her very best to tell 

her class about a calendar 

 Rithika Korotania   RW 
For being able to identify a range of 

2D shapes and label them 

Fabio Millwood   RB 
For being able to name a range 

of 2D shapes and their 
properties  

Taylor Reid   1C 
For settling in her new class so 

well 

 Tenayah Batchelor   1/2L 
For writing an excellent thank you 

letter 

         Rhiannan Conniff   2S 
For really challenging herself in 
Maths to find totals with coins 

    D’Andre Clarke   3B 
 For excellent effort in poetry 

work in a range of styles 

  Cory Buchanan-James  3/4SS 
For having an excellent attitude 
towards his work and behaviour 

   Nshae Thompson   4J 
For being encouraging towards 

her peers and working 
fantastically as part of a team 

  Daniel Bashir   5W 
For working hard to 

understand a Maths concept 

Nubia Shayaam-Smith  5/6B 
For writing consistently excellent 

poetry 

    Patience Clarke   6S 
For excellent Literacy work 



 
 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 14 October 2013. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lining Up 2S 
Spick and Span 4J 
Movement Bird RW 

Attendance RW 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 6S   Runners up - 3/4SS 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

Half term holiday 

 
Children break up on 

Friday 25 October 2013 
and return on 

Monday 4 November 2013 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 
 
 
 

 

KS1 KS2 

Abraham Mondeh 
For helping another child sit 

nicely while waiting to go in to 
have their dinner 

Humza Khan 
For playing with a child when 

they were feeling left out 


